
From: Chambers - Watson VP  

Sent: Monday, 31 October 2016 10:27 AM 
To: 'Garry Johnston' 

Subject: RE: AM2015/1 - Family and domestic violence clause.  

 
Good morning 
 
The Vice President indicated at Thursday’s mention proceeding that he would considers parties’ 
formal requests for video link made in writing and accompanied by reasons for such requests.  
 
At present, evidence is scheduled to be given in Melbourne and no arrangements for video 
conferencing have been made. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Williamson 
Associate to Vice President Watson 
Tribunal Services Branch 
 
Fair Work Commission  
chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4521 
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
From: Garry Johnston [mailto:gjohnston@amic.org.au]  
Sent: Monday, 31 October 2016 9:10 AM 

To: Chambers - Watson VP 

Subject: AM2015/1 - Family and domestic violence clause.  

 

 

 
Morning Ingrid 
 
I’m Garry Johnston from the Australian Meat Industry Council (AMIC).  
 
Concerning this matter, has no one requested a video link to Sydney? 
 
 
Garry Johnston  
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